

March 14, 2022

Mr. Greg Woodrum Administrative Manager Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 12490 Ulmerton Road, Suite 134 Largo, FL 33774

RE: Medical Control Board membership

Dear Mr. Woodrum,

Patti Squires resigned her position at HCA Florida Largo Hospital (formerly known as Largo Medical Center) in 2021 and subsequently her role as alternate for Amelia Russell on the Medical Control Board. As an alternate for Ms. Russell, we would like to nominate Ms. Diane Conti, Assistant Chief Nursing Officer, to replace Patti Squires.

Diane Conti joined Largo Hospital in 2019 as a patient care director and was promoted to Assistant CNO in 2021. Prior to her roles at Largo Hospital, she served as a director at St. Petersburg General Hospital, overseeing several departments including Women's services and the Emergency Department.

I believe her expertise in a number of clinical areas will make her an excellent addition to the Medical Control Board. I may be reached at 727-588-5801 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Adam Rudd

Chief Executive Officer

Lan Rbs